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   To: 

 
National Regulatory Authorities 
Regional Regulatory Associations 
Regional and Economic Associations 
 

   

   

   

   

 

Subject: Digital Regulation Network (DRN) Initiative – Priorities and Workplan 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to inform you that the first Digital Regulation Network Initiative Board Meeting took place 
virtually on 31 October 2023. 

The objective of this meeting was to exchange views and finalize the DRN priorities and work plan for the 
coming year based on the discussions held during the Regional Regulatory Associations Meeting (RA-23) held 
at the Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR-23) in Sharm el-Sheikh in June (RA Chairman’s Report) as well 
as various consultations organized with Regulatory Associations during at the recent ITU events. The DRN 
priorities and work plan are attached as Annex 1 and are available on the Digital Regulation Network website. 

I am confident that this DRN initiative will contribute to the acceleration of sustainable digital transformation 
and promote meaningful and inclusive connectivity for all.  

I look forward to continuing our partnership with Regional Regulatory Associations and their members. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Cosmas Luckyson Zavazava 
Director 
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